
Stock, William 

4/13/2010 1:05:27 PM
'Velasquez, Carlos A.' (carlos.velasquez@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: PG&E's Draft CCA notification letter

Sorry for the delay. I have been out of the office unexpectedly. I left you a voice mail with some details that may 
answer your question and it provides you with some contact info in my absence.

Thanks.

Bill

---- Original Message-----
From: Velasquez, Carlos A. fmailto:carlos.velasquez@cpuc.ca.govl
Sent: Monday, April 12, 2010 11:11 AM ....
To: Stock, William
Subject: RE: PG&E's Draft CCA notification letter

Bill - please call me at your convenience.

---- Original Message-----
From: Stock, William [mailto:WCS3@pge.coml 
Sent: Friday, April 09, 2010 2:48 PM 
To: Fitch, Julie A.; Roscow, Steve; Velasquez, Carlos A. 
Subject: PG&E's Draft CCA notification letter

Julie, Steve and Carlos:

As I mentioned in my voicemails to each of you, attached is a proposed 
letter to the non-Phase 1 MEA customers who have opted out of MEA's CCA 
program, in compliance with Ordering Paragraph 2.D of Resolution E-4250. 
Please forward the letter to the Energy Division for review and
approval, preferably by no later than COR Tuesday, April 13. Please

Redactedcall me on my cell phone at 
letter or schedule.

if you want to discuss the

Thanks for your help on this.
«Opt out status letter - 040510 vl0.doc»

SB GT&S 0493060

mailto:carlos.velasquez@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:carlos.velasquez@cpuc.ca.govl
mailto:WCS3@pge.coml

